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To: Technion graduate students
From: Prof. Uri Peskin, Dean of the Jacobs Graduate School

Changes in conduct with the launch of Operation Am Kelavi

Dear graduate students,

With the opening of the war with Iran last weekend, reality once again forces on us uncertainty and
fears. Firstly, we would like to encourage and strengthen you wherever you are.

Please be sure to follow the Technion's announcements and the Home Front Command's instructions
for your safety.

Work and studies at the Technion are conducted by default remotely and online these days. Please try
to maintain a working routine from remote, and try to promote your research as much as possible in
this way. Beyond research promotion, the work routine is a source of stability and sanity at these times.
Your research supervisors the courses teaching staff were instructed to continue the activity as much as
possible, while taking into account the difficulties that the war situation poses to you and to your
progress.

We hope that we will be able to return to normal as soon as possible. If, God forbid, the current
situation continues and we have to consider adjustments and postponements of academic deadlines
(thesis submissions, concise descriptions, research topics, final seminars, etc.), or exceptional
extensions of continuing education, we will do so, as we did in the past, and will notify you in advance
in order to enable the proper continuation of your studies.

The staff of the Graduate School is at your disposal as always:

In matters of registration: adms_grad@technion.ac.il

In matters related to the course of studies: GrStudies@ Technion.ac.il
Scholarship issues: gradscholarships@technion.ac.il

Graduation issues: graduation@technion.ac.il


mailto:adms_grad@technion.ac.il
mailto:GrStudies@Technion.ac.il
mailto:gradscholarships@technion.ac.il
mailto:graduation@technion.ac.il

For advice and guidance when you feel distressed, it is advised to contact Michal Kimmel:
kimmelmichal@technion.ac.il

Internal students who are abroad and whose return to Israel is delayed, are requested to inform us of
this through the graduate studies secretaries in the academic units, or directly, in order for us to handle
for you the extension of your approved absence. If there are any special difficulties that arise from the
delay, please let us know about them, and we will try to help.

Students who are called for reserve duty (they, or their spouses) are requested to inform the
coordinators in the academic units, or the school, so that we can continue to maintain their rights and
handle their academic affairs continuously even during their absence.

International students are asked to remain attentive to the Technion's announcements and the Home
Front Command's guidelines. Please let us know of any difficulty that arises from the special situation.
The staff of the International Center is at your disposal for any questions. If the disruption of the
activity routine on campus continues, and you will have the option to return to your country, we will be
able to allow in certain cases working on research from abroad, as we did in the past, under regulations
to be published.

The ongoing war has already presented all of us (students, advisors, academic units, and the Technion
administration) with quite a few challenges, and we have met them successfully. It seems that
particularly challenging days await us in the near future. Please share any difficulty with us so we can
help you at these special times.

Wishing you success and hoping for good days soon, on behalf of the Graduate School team,

e foak,

Uri Peskin
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